
 

 Scholar Term Time Season Ticket  
 
Following a trial from September 2011 Greater Anglia will be continuing retailing a 

Scholar Season Ticket in conjunction with the Anglo-European School at Ingatestone. 

This will be valid for use during term time only so will not be available on Bank 

Holidays or during School Holiday periods, including the Half Term break. The ticket 

will be available through ticket offices only.  

 

The following discounts are available through Greater Anglia Ticket Offices  

only.  

 

• Scholars aged 11-16, in Years 7-11 inclusive, including students who turn 16 

during the Autumn Term, will receive a discount of 34% off the public Child rate.  

• Scholars those aged 17-18, in Lower Sixth and Upper Sixth, including students 

who turn 18 during the Autumn Term, will receive a 50% discount on the public 

Adult fare.  

• Tickets will be issued from the first day to the last day of term. 

  

Term dates 2024/25 

Autumn 2024– Wednesday 4th September 2024 to Friday 20th December 2024 

Spring 2025 – Monday 6th January 2025 to Friday 4th April 2025  

Summer 2025 – Tuesday 22nd April 2025 to Friday 18th July 2025 

 

A Season Ticket Photocard is required to support the ticket. Proof of attendance at the 

school is required before a ticket is issued. A copy of the school letter on our website 

will suffice as proof.  

 

Refunds policy is as per the National Conditions of Carriage 


